
Social Committee General Meeting March 9, 2020 

 

Members Present:  Mary Seymour, Enid Lobel, Mary Phelps, Arlene Smith, Cassie 

DeBow, Deb Mc Dowell. 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Arlene Smith. 

Approval of minutes – Deb Mc Dowel made a motion to approve the minutes 

from the January 13, 2020 meeting. Mary Seymour seconded. 

Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow reported net assets as of February, 2020 -  

$3935.15 of that $1124.24 is the Good Neighbor Fund.  

Activities/Events 

 Mary Seymour reported that 29 people attended the play “Nine to Five” at 

Ursinus College on March 1, 2020. 

 Speaker Series – Art Lebofsky’s presentation of “75 years of Slinky” is 

postponed until the Fall. 

 Rock and Roll Party – Clancy Potter reported that the party on March 7 was 

very well attended and enjoyed by all. 

 The Community Passover Seder is being held April 15, 2020. 

 The Progressive Dinner will be held April 18, 2020.  Requests for hosts for 

appetizers and dinner have been sent out. 

 The Yard Sale is postponed to October 3, 2020. 

 Safety and Security Committee requested that disposable gloves be 

purchased for each clubhouse to be used for any preparation and handling 

of food.  Utensils are to be displayed with handles up.  Everything that is 

touched by hand is to be cleaned as used. 

Discussion and Planning 

 Tai Chi classes were voted on to be introduced to the community. 

 It was voted on and passed that Pat Mc Cann will join Mary Seymour as a 

Co-Coordinator of the Calendar. 

 CAB Liaison – Tom Davis, standing in for Nino Morello had nothing new to 

report. 



 There being no further business, a motion was made by Mary Seymour to 

adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm with a second by Mary Phelps. Motion 

passed. 

       Enid J. Lobel,  Recording  Secretary 


